Fylingdales Service Station
Whitby Road

Whitby

N. Yorks

Y022 4QH

Dear Sir / Madam

Ref planning app No. NYM/2019/0867/FL

Living at the service station next door to the proposed development and knowing about the
numbers of entrance / egress points in the area, | find it hard to comprehend that a further entrance
on to the A171 might even be considered. Several accidents have occurred in this vicinity, two
involving fatalities.

| myself have had planning refused because of access issues, as such | don’t think a further access
should be allowed. A total review of entrances in the area should be reviewed

The distance from the proposed garage to the applicants house is rather a distance, the size of the
double garage lends itself to conversion to a bungalow. | am to believe that this is against Park
authority rulings.

I myself have only just been informed of this application, having been away on holiday in India.
The way | found out was by way of a notice posted on a fence post. Is it not common decency to
inform immediate neighbours of planning applications ?

Bracken Rigg, the applicants home is currently accessed across my property, is it therefore their
intention to close the current access.

These are questions | think the Park should be clarifying before granting any planning permission.

Regards
John Norton
Fylingdales Service Station
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